
In 1996, the Vice President for Agriculture and Natural Resources charged a committee to evaluate the current function and organizational structure of information technology throughout IFAS.  In 1997 this committee prepared the final report of the Infostructure Task Force (http://www.agen.ufl.edu/~fzazueta/infotask/REPORT.PDF) detailing the current environment and goals for the future of IT at IFAS.  From this document, two committees dedicated to providing policies and procedures for IT at IFAS were created, the Information Technology Policy Advisory Committee (ITPAC) and the IFAS Computer Coordinators (ICC). 
In 2004, the ICC decided a review of the Infostructure Task Force report and an evaluation of the goals and priorities for IT at IFAS was needed.  After consultation with the Executive Associate Vice-President at IFAS, the decision was made to create another committee and to develop new policies and procedures to be approved through the ICC and the ITPAC.  The initial document will be prepared by the committee and will be presented to the ICC and ITPAC for review.  It is the ICC’s goal that this document be completed shortly after the selection of the next Vice President of Agriculture and Natural Resources and that this Vice President will make decisions needed to implement the new policies and procedures.

